
Deputy County Attorney Kristin Hual Receives Writing 

Award at FACA Conference 

During the Florida Association of County Attorneys conference on 

Thursday, June 29, Deputy County Attorney Kristin Hual received the 

Writing Award from the FACA Board of Directors. The Writing Award 

recognizes those who have made significant contributions to FACA and its 

program through their leadership and dedication.  

“Kristin has worked very hard to serve not just the Escambia County 

Attorney’s Office, but also our colleagues across the state,” said Escambia 

County Attorney Alison Rogers. “It is a very well-deserved honor!” 

The Florida Association of Counties is a Florida nonprofit corporation 

whose purpose is to provide a forum for research, advice and discussion in 

the development of local government law, including technical assistance. 

Learn more at faca.fl-counties.com. 

 

https://myescambia.com/aa88ee3c-d13d-4751-ba3f-7538ecc6b2ca?sf=D680FEA050D8https%3a%2f%2ffaca.fl-counties.com%2f&c=4wFJPIDCaoI301mASFXiq1b%2bJL8%3d


 

Bob Shillinger, Monroe County Attorney and FACA President, presented 

the Writing Award to Kristin Hual, Deputy County Attorney for Escambia 

County, at the FACA Awards Luncheon on Thursday, June 29. 

 


